
 

Stated Meeting of the Gulf South Presbytery 

April 27-28, 2018 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

Registration Form 

Name: ________________________________________________________________________ 

Church: _______________________________________________________________________ 

Church Address: _______________________________________________________________ 

Contact info: Email: __________________________________________________________________ 

 Phone: (______) _________-_______________ 

Registering As (check one):      Pastor Retreat with Dr. Dean Weaver                      

         6 pm on April 26th until Noon on April 27th 

 □   Teaching Elder      □ $35 per participant 

 □  Ruling Elder/Commissioner 

 □  Women’s Ministry 

 □  Observer 

 □  Childcare – Childcare will be available for children 3 months – 3rd grade during the meetings to Friday 

and Saturday. Please send children’s names and ages with your registration.  

Will you be joining us for dinner Friday evening? (circle one)       Yes No 

Please remit $25 registration fee with registration form by Friday, April 13, 2018.  Make checks payable to First 

Presbyterian Church, Baton Rouge. 

Return to:  First Presbyterian Church 

  763 North Blvd. 

  Baton Rouge, LA  70802 

  

  Or email form to: jaci@fpcbr.org 

 

If you need additional information or have any questions or special requests, please feel free to contact Jaci 

Gaspard at (225) 387-0617 or email at jaci@fpcbr.org 
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